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DATE OF FORTHCOMING PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
 
The date of the next scheduled Parish Council meeting will be on Monday 15th August 2022, 
7.00pm in Barham Church Hall.  As always members of the public are most welcome to attend.  
November date TBC.  
 
All meetings of the Parish Council are advertised on the village noticeboards (outside the Co-op 
and by Pesthouse Lane).  Meeting will also be advertised on the village website www.barham-
suffolk.org.uk  Face Book page and the In Touch Magazine (however Extra Ordinary Meetings 
may not make the deadline to be advertised in the In Touch). 
 
 
KIRBY RISE  
   
Barham Parish Council is delighted with the new play area facility, we are sure you will agree it 
is a worthwhile addition.  It has provided the young children in Barham and Claydon the 
opportunities to play, socialise and have fun in a safe environment for many years to come. We 
would like to remind that NO DOGS ARE PERMITTED IN THE NEW PLAY AREA. A new litter 
bin is soon to be installed, please place your rubbish in it and refrain from leaving litter on the 
ground.   
 
However, to ensure the safety of children and residents further, the Parish Council would like to 
provide a new car parking area by the Kirby Rise Green with 10 spaces in total including 2 places 
for disabled cars.  These would be installed on a tarmac base at the top end of the green.  It is 
also intended to install a small boarder post and rail type enclosure around the whole of the 
green, with pedestrian access for push chairs and wheelchair users.  This will prevent vehicles 
from being able to drive across the grass, causing damage and giving further protection for the 
children who are playing.    
 
 
SPEEDING IN BARHAM 
 
Our speed signs along Norwich Rd are still recording speeds in excess of 60 mph and sadly 
most are local residents, which is extremely disappointing.   We are hopeful that we will soon 
have an ANPR speed device which will be installed in Church Lane and Sandy Lane, this will 
takes a photograph of the speeding offenders.   We will continue to work with Police and 
Highways to mitigate the problem of speeding of vehicles. 
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